
Public Hearing of the Proposed Budget and Special meeting - December 4, 2018 

 

Public Hearing – 2019 Proposed Budget 

The Public Hearing of the Proposed Budget was called to order at 7:30 pm. Budget was read and 

reviewed by all present. Chairman Hesse explained that the Sanitary District had implemented a water 

rate increase to residents as well as a $15,000 hydrant rental increase to the township. Additionally, the 

township will undergo a re-valuation of property over the next two years at a total cost of $50,000.  

There were no questions. Hearing was closed at 7:40pm. 

 

Special Town Meeting of Electors 

The Special Town Meeting was called to order at 7:40pm following the Budget Hearing. Chairman Hesse 

read the resolution to exceed the levy limit by $25,000 needed to pay the increase in hydrant rental and 

the re-valuation of the property. Motion to approve the resolution made by Dennis Konze, seconded by 

Dan Heidel.  Vote by raise of hands:  7 yes, 0 no, 0 abstain.  Motion passed. 

Motion made by Dan Heidel to approve the levy limit of $441,995.00, seconded by Dennis Konze. 

Motion passed. Levy limit adopted. 

Meeting was adjorned at 7:50 by Konze, seconded by Heidel. 


